
 

 
 

To whom it may concern,       March 14, 2024 

 

Rimbey Minor Soccer Association requests parent participants get a Criminal Record and 

Vulnerable Sector Checks as part of Safe Sport protocols and our quality assurance 

programming on a yearly basis.   This policy is in alignment with the protocols set by our 

governing bodies CASA (Central Alberta Soccer Association) and ASA (Alberta Soccer 

Association).   

 

Our local association is committed to safe and responsible coaching. More information about 

our commitment can be found at: https://rimbeyminorsoccer.com/content/rmsa-safe-sport-and-

responsible-coaching-policies 

 

Please consider this letter a reference for any parent/guardian/volunteer/board member 

requesting this documentation on behalf of our soccer association.  

 

Thank you,  

Christine Beermann  

RMSA President 

rimbeyminorsoccer@gmail.com 
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